
NEW INDIAN SCHOOL, MANGAF – KUWAIT

Circular: PC/148/23

Date: 20.05.2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings from NIS!

PTM
The first Parent Teacher Meeting of the year 2023-24 will be held on Thursday 25-05-2023

from 5:00pm to 7:00pm for all classes from.KG to grade 10 . Parents are requested to attend

the same without fail.

Regular interactions with the teachers of your wards will minimize communication gap and

ensure better understanding of each other’s expectations. Hoping to see you all at school on

25th May. Kindly make use of the "Suggestion Box "placed at the entrance.

Your children need your presence more than your presents

Thanks and Regards,

Anita Sadanand

Principal


